
Agenda~Horizon Parent Advisory Committee 2021 ​ ͠ ͞ ͠ ͞ 

 
Tuesday, January 19—Noon Zoom Minutes  

Topic: HMS PAC   
Time: Jan 19, 2021 12:00 PM Central Time (US and Canada)   
 Every month on the Third Tue, until Apr 20, 2021, 6 occurrence(s)   
 Jan 19, 2021 12:00 PM   
 Feb 16, 2021 12:00 PM   
 Mar 16, 2021 12:00 PM   
 Apr 20, 2021 12:00 PM   
Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system.  
Monthly: ​https://zoom.us/meeting/tJIrduygrjgvE9JsRk9XKoV  
xXXdCDOx82ds/ics?icsToken=98tyKuCuqDovEtSWtRCBRowABIj4Z_zziHZYj_p3jy3uWhh4bTW7Ltp6NpFbP8CI  

Join Zoom Meeting   
https://zoom.us/j/96615803596?pwd=U0Q0R1FabDYzZ1BWMk5JWkNpOTl0QT09  

Meeting ID: 966 1580 3596   
Passcode: 845640   
One tap mobile   
+16699006833,,96615803596# US (San Jose)   
+12532158782,,96615803596# US (Tacoma)   

Meeting was called to order by Penny at 12:01pm 

Virtual Attendance: Selorm Boateng, Penny Hetletved, Tina Dendy, Jennifer Granlie, Danette Miller, 
Denise Harvey, Germain Krueger, Lila Brendsel, Tabby Rabenberg, Nancy Shirley 

Review and Approval of December 2020 minutes—Tina made a motion to approve minutes, Selorm 
seconded. Motion carried  
Treasurer's Report—Denise Harvey reported that there were no deposits or withdrawals this month. 
All accounts remain as previously reported.  

President’s Report—Dr. Penny Veit-Hetletved  
∙ ​Donation Letter Review—to be sent after this meeting. Selorm made a motion to accept the letter 
as written and send it to parents, Tina seconded, motion carried  
∙ ​Feeder school letter review—to be sent after this meeting to inform incoming 6th grade parents of 
opportunities with PAC and the need for new officers.  
∙ ​IRS Form 990-N ​- Darla Jensen submitted this on PACs behalf 
Penny reviewed what funding sources have historically been used by PAC for new members, as well as 
the PAC budget. 
The Purpose of Husky Hope was also reviewed. 
 

Administration Report—Dr. Tabby  
More classroom activity pictures have been added to the facebook page and it’s keeping the page 
more active. 









 








